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Kindergarten Round-Up

March 2024
Dear Incoming Kindergarteners,

Welcome to the Class of 2037! That's right! You will graduate from high school that year,
and we have the privilege of helping you get started on your journey. We want fo do
everything we can fo make your educational experience enjoyable and rewarding.

To start off your education here at Dassel Elementary, we would like fo invite you fo
Kindergarfen Round-Up on Tuesday, April 16th. Please report fo the front entrance during
your designated arrival fime! We will start our event from there.

Staggered Arrival Times:
3:45-4:05pm - Last names starting with A-H
4:05-4:25pm - Last names starting with J-M
4:25-4:45pm - Last names starting with N-Z

When you come fo Round-Up, you will meet the kindergarten teachers and other special
school people, get your picture taken at our photo op areq, and check out a school bus.
By the way, we want you to bring your parents along fo Round-Up so they will know
what you'l be doing next school year! We request that your younger brothers and/or
sisters please stay home with someone else that day so we can give full attention fo you
and your parents.

We‘re looking forward fo meefing you, and we are REALLY excited about having you
ome fo school here next falll
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Sincerely,

RHAN (WEWANDT; PreiNcieAL and the Dassel Elementary Kindergarten Team!

To your parents: Aqain this year, all registration/enrollment information will be filled out online.
We are still asking that you complete the attached Immunization Document if you are unable fo
complete it online. Medical and conscientious objections will be honored only if notarized.
Reminder that your child must have his/her immunization record complefe before the first day

of schooll
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